
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: EV Mandates
Date: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 4:24:08 PM

From: Patrick <pdell@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 3:32 PM
To: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Subject: EV Mandates

I have usually been very proud of the legislation that comes out of
Dover until recently. Why would any politician do anything to mirror the
laws enacted in California. It’s reckless and without any real forward
thinking. The unintended consequences of this legislation will be
staggering to the middleclass in our state. Stop this crazy ready aim fire
approach to legislating! Stop pandering to the progressives in this
state!!!
Patrick A. Delle Cave
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